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Answered Prayer! 
 

*Bible project funds!  
*Ministry is expanding! 
*Safety while traveling! 

*Increased support! 
*Meetings scheduled! 

Prayer Requests 
 

*Souls to be saved 
*Bible project 

*Peace in South Sudan 
*Increased monthly support 

*God’s favor 
*Land process in Juba 

August 2014 Update 

Thank you for all the prayers for our Bible project! A large sum of funds was received this month 

from a church in eastern VA toward our project, and it looks like the end is in sight! It will be 

called the “Roscoe Harry & John Elliot Bible Project” and this project will allow over 300,000 

pieces of gospel literature to be shipped and distributed throughout at least 3 African countries. 

Anyone interested in giving can still do so as we are not quite at the goal. We would urge you to 

get involved sooner rather than so later that we can get the Word of God into these people’s 

hands. You can send donations to our PO Box (made payable to Blind Faith Ministries) or to our 

donate page on our website. This information can be found on our prayer letter or prayer card. 

Our support level is still going up, despite one of our heaviest supporters having to cut our sup-

port in half due to financial difficulties. We’re at about 77% and are thankful that the level is still 

going up despite the financial hardships that people are facing, even if it is moving slowly.   

It has been confirmed that a Venezuelan national pastor that I have known of for 15+ years, 

Carlos Ramos, will be coming to the US to help raise funds with ASSIST for the national pastors 

that he is working with. He has the only solid Bible institute in Venezuela that I know of despite 

the fact that there are over 60 independent Baptist churches there. Please consider supporting 

this man or having him in for a meeting as his time here will be very limited.  

Ministries in South Sudan are going well. 2 were baptized in Kajo Keji, praise the Lord! The Uni-

versity students are on break so that ministry is on hold until they return, but the prison and mili-

tary ministries in Juba are thriving. We have also received School of the Bible material to get a 

Bible institute started in Juba, which we are very excited about! 

Our assistant Aleks will be returning to school, so pray for him as he returns. Also keep praying 

for the Lord to send laborers, and for favor with God and man. Most importantly, pray that souls 

will be saved. Thank you for your interest in our ministry, and most of all, for your prayers.

        

       In Christ,  

       The Porterfields 

Contact Us! 

eric.e.porterfield@gmail.com 

PO Box 1102, Princeton WV 24740 

(304) 487-5551 or (304) 320-8802 

www.blind-faith-ministries.com 


